Attention: The Hill at Furnace Brook Residents

Parking Lot work update and Water Shut off\
Friday(11/14) & Monday (11/17) L\

DATE: November 12,2014

HZEmEROPZNE

TO: All Residents and Unit Owners of 308 Quarry St

FROM: G&G Management

RE: Parking lot work update (11/12-11/14) & Water Shut off (11/17/14)
Dear Residents,

There is an update on the parking lot work that was scheduled for Wednesday,
November 12th and Thursday, November 13th. The paving work is delayed to
Friday, November 14th from 7:00am-~ 6:00pm. Unfortunately, the asphalt
company was unable to come to the property because of an emergency job. They
will be doing the paving and line striping on Friday, November 14th. You are able to
park on the lot on Wednesday and Thursday, but will need to move your car again
for the Friday morning (7:00am) work which will include the paving and line
striping. After the work is complete and dry, you will be able to park on that surface

overnight on Friday.

We apologize for the inconvenience and the change in dates and times.

Also, on Monday, November 17th from 10:00 AM through 1:00 PM, the water to
the building will be shut off due to repairs in a unit. Please plan accordingly.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation, and please contact Kelly Barba at G&G
Management with any questions at 781-45 5-6565 x 222 or
Kbarba@gandgrealty.com. :

Thank you,
G&G Management, As Agent
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